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Coin-Tel
8510 NW 56 Street
Miami, FL 33166
Tel: (305) 716-4910

June 2, 2014

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
ATTENTION: Commission Clerk

RE: Docket No. 140098-TC. Order No. PSC-14-0245-PAA-TC

To Whom it may concern,

Pursuant to Docket No. 140098-TC, please find attached the completed Regulatory Assessment Fee
return for Coin-Tel for the 2013 period (TH078-13-T-0-R). We have also enclosed the filing for the 2014
period (TH078-14-T-0-R). We have enclosed a check for $730 which covers all the fees currently due,
including the fee for the 2014 return. We trust that this brings this matter to a close.

We are hereby voluntarily requesting that the Coin-Tel certificate be cancelled.
Sincerely,

Eugene Kligmann





